John Dick

From: teri [tspepper@mymts.net]

Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2010 10:52 AM
To: j-dick@shaw.ca

Subject: Work done

2 Hello,

':?‘s Noel & Dustin recently headed a team to do some landscaping for me. I am writing
because I was so impressed with the team that worked here. I found each
individual very professional, courteous, hardworking and willing to answer any
questions I had.

I feel that rarely do we commend someone for a job well done and I felt that this
time it was indeed warranted. Please pass my thanks on to them.

Teri Sharman

John Dick

From: Deanne / Dave [dastrang@mymts.net]

Sent: Thursday, September 23, 2010 2:23 PM

To: bbbinquiries@mts.net

Cc: J-dick@shaw.ca

Subiject: E-mailing: DSC00974, DSC00978, DSC00996, DSC01004
Attachments: DSC00974.jpg; DSC00978.jpg; DSC00996.jpg; DSC01004.ipg
Hello,

Since | could not find an e-mail address on your website for commendations, | am sending this to you, in
hopes that it can be forwarded to the proper department. This past May, we hired a contractor to
landscape our new yard. As of August, he left us without any word, or notification that he had decided to
quit. We did, however, have a big mess left on our hands ( or property, as it was.) Determined not to be
stung again, or at least do all we could not to be, we turned to your website, and came up with John
Dick's name and company. In just days after our initial call for help, his crew had transformed the disaster
left in our yard, into what it should have been months ago. (see before and after photos!) The
landscaping team headed by Noel and Dustin had the dead sod stripped, the messes cleaned up, and
beautiful, GREEN sod laid in record time, and then Rick, the paving stone expert, created the perfect
patio and sidewalk, just as we had imagined it, and all was completed in less than a week! We are so
pleased and thankful that John was able to fit us in so quickly, so this project could be wrapped up before
the fall. Our most sincere thanks to the John Dick Landscaping company, and especially to the
landscaping and bricklaying crews that did such an outstanding job. They are truly a company most
worthy of being recognized by the BBB.

Thank you, also, as we most certainly will turn to the BBB website again in the future before we choose a
company to hire.

Sincerely,

David and Deanne Strang

9/16/2010



